
 

Dated: 05.07.2025 

Important Notice 

In compliance with some essential Semester VI exams related 

activities the holiday granted by employer's discretion on 

07/07/2025 Monday, would remain cancelled. 

All concerned students and staff are requested to attend the 

college on that day. 

The undersigned regrets of inconvenience caused. 

The candidates who have failed to fill the form in the University 

Web portal system so far for appearing in Semester VI exams 2025, 

BU, are requested to attend college on 07/07/2025 Monday 

(11am-2pm) for their pending Form Fillup work for appearing in 

the said examinations. 

All concerned please note. 

 

 

Dr Sandip Kumar Basak 

 Principal 

 


